Environmental assessment statement. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Environmental assessment is not required because this is an existing broadcast tower (1221613). It has a locked gate with access only to permitted broadcast technicians. The radio frequency electromagnetic exposure FCC guidelines will continued to be followed. Power will be reduced for tower workers or operations will be discontinued for their safety. 
